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Public Comment

From: Nicholas Manjarris <nmanjarris@kw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 1:07 PM
To: PublicComment
Subject: Oppose increase in Insurance

My name is Nicholas Manjarris and I do not agree with TWIA raising rates 5%. Due to the recent Hurricane and winter 
storm. Our citizens are not ready for an insurance hike in Texas 

I am a realtor for Keller Williams in Corpus Christi and it is really important we keep insurance rates affordable for our 
local community. Our local businesses are suffering and need a boost from the Texas Wind Insurance Agencies and other 
large tax revenue businesses. 

Thank you and 
God Bless Texas! 

-- 

Texas law requires all license holders to provide Texas Real Estate Commission Information About Brokerage Service to potential 
clients, as well as the Consumer Protection Notice. 
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